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Dear Parents and Carers
What a fun filled week! 

This week has proven, once again, that school is certainly a fun place to be and learn. Thanks to all our dedicated staff, the children have enjoyed so many experiences that it would be a shame not to mention them. Throughout the week, the children have been engaged in so many different learning opportunities that I know you’ll be thrilled to hear about.
Firstly, Class 1 went on their very first nature walk looking for signs of autumn. The weather was a little drizzly so they got dressed in their new rain suits which helped to keep them nice and dry. They also learnt how to sign letters of the alphabet but more importantly how to sign different food and the sign for curry on Thursday proved to be their favourite!
Class 2 have also been busy: they enjoyed their experience day on Thursday. They watched exerts from films and listened to a variety of music to help describe their emotions and feelings. Earlier in the week, they looked at artefacts from the seaside, that a member of the class brought along, which supported their learning in science. Class 2 decided that they fancied a trip out of school and flew to China…thankfully they arrived back in time for the end of the school day!
Class 3 have also enjoyed an experience day which certainly helped them in writing beautiful sentences in English. During their history lessons, they researched the job of a historian and how archaeologists can find out about the past without having any written evidence. They too have been learning to sign and lots of children in the class can sign their own name – super stars!
Class 4 haven’t let us down as, they too, have been learning so much this week. Earlier this week, they used watercolours in art to create pictures inspired by Quentin Blake – some of our children are certainly handy with a brush! During science lessons they investigated how light changes direction. PE required them to be personal trainers and assess their partner’s fitness and create personalised exercises for them to do – we’ll keep you posted on how they progress through the term!
Take a look at our website to see our class blogs or follow us on Twitter!

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week 18.9.20:
Class 1 –Stanley 
Class 2 – Henry and Ainé
Class 3 – Max and Archie
Class 4 – Summer and Charlie
This week we have taken part in the new British Sign Language fundraiser called GoTeam44. During this week, the children tried to learn up to 44 basic signs and skills including the alphabet, sign counting, food and drink: this was to coincide with International Week of the Deaf (21-27 September). We wanted to teach hearing children about deafness and I must say the children have grasped signing superbly. The children have all demonstrated their signing skills and we would like to continue this journey throughout this year as it has proven so popular. If you have been able to sponsor your child, thank you, and could I kindly ask that sponsorship money be returned to school by Friday 2nd October 2020.  If we all contribute a £1 then we could raise over £100 which would make a big difference:
£12.50 could give a deaf child’s family valuable support through a confidential Helpline;

£50 could fund a workshop to help a deaf child learn how to be independent; 

£180 could help fund technology to help a deaf child hear school lessons more clearly.

Harvest Festival will happen this year, but it will need to be virtual. As in the past, we are supporting a local charity called Pathways and any donation of food (that is dried or in tins) would be gratefully received. Your kindness is never taken for granted and I hope you will be able to support us by giving what you can to the school office. We will display the donations in the entrance so that food is kept away from the children and their bubbles.

Reminder of staggered start and end times to the school day:

                                  Start of day

8.30am – class 4

8.35am – class 3

8.40am – class 2

8.45am – class 1

End of day

3.15pm – class 1

3.20pm – class 2

3.25pm – class 3

3.30pm – class  4

On Fridays, school will be closing after lunch. Pupils who are not attending care club will be dismissed as follows:

1.15pm – class 1

1.20pm – class 2

1.25pm – class 3

1.30pm – class 4
Reminder:  Precious Peeps can provide care for Friday afternoons (1.30pm – 3.30pm), so please contact the office if your circumstances change and additional child care is needed during the term. 
Reminder: The website has up to date risk assessments regarding Covid-19 and as situations change, the website will be a good point of contact regarding what is and is not allowed in school. 
Please do not send your child into school if they are displaying any of the following:

· Temperature above 37.5C

· Cough

· Loss of taste or smell
Reminder: Please complete your photograph permission form for the website and Twitter
Our open door policy has to be suspended for a while, but teachers are happy to communicate via email or telephone, so please contact the office. Thank you for patience with parent/teacher consultations: such systems of communication are new to us, therefore not perfect, but as we continue to develop virtual communication, I am sure any issues will be resolved. 
Thank you for your continued support during these challenging times, and I hope you all enjoy a restful weekend.
Kind regards
Nicola Jarrett
Headteacher
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